President Donald Trump

The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Ave NW

Washington, DC 20500

Mr. President,

I write to out of concern over the violence in the Occupied Palestinian Territory and Israel. The tragically overdue ceasefire deal between Israel and Hamas is bringing some urgently needed relief to millions of people after 15 months of unimaginable suffering. However, the current state of the deal is very fragile. I urge you to 

· do what you can to ensure the current ceasefire is permanent and that all civilian Israeli hostages and arbitrarily detained Palestinians are released;

· appeal to the Israeli government to allow fuel, water, food and other essential resources into Gaza as well as ensure the Israeli government grants access to independent human rights monitors.

The need for a permanent ceasefire, respect for international law, and for the rights of all victims to truth, justice and reparation, is more pressing than ever. 

Sincerely,

